ORRESPOUDEN CE
Stanczyk, Jane

From: Jubal Terry [jterry@nfeinc.com]
Sent: Menday, October 12, 2008 10:58 AM
To: Stanczyk, Jane

Cc: Tracy Canning'

Subject: RE:

Jane, yes there was a typo. There are no streams, rivers, lakes, ponds ar dry washes located within & 1,000’ radius of the

proposed well head.
NFEI would iike to designate the area immediately to the east of the proposed location as the reference area that won't be
disturbed. The picture of the area is the east facing photo of the center stake previously submitted

Jubal S. Terry
Exploration Manager
New Frontier Energy, Inc.
(303) 730-9994 Ext. 228
(303) 324-2265 Cell
terry/@nieine.com

From; Stanczyk, Jane fmailto:Jane.Stanczyk@state.co.us)
Sent: Sunday, October 11, 2009 6:50 AM

To: Jubal Terry

Subject: RE:

Jubal
i think vou have a stight typo ~ instead of “on streams” — did you mean NQ streams?
Based or vour request to use the east facing photo for your reference area, does thot mean you intend to designoate the

areq immediately to the east of the location as your reference area?
If so, please respond to this email with a clear statement to that effect,

The Location Drawing and the Hydrology Map are probably OK — but the OGLA {Oil & Gas Location Assessment
specialist) for NW Colorado will have the final say.
He is new — Dave Kubeczko - and works out of the Rifle office.

1 wili add these attachments to your packet, and add the distances to the Form 2ZA.

Taik to you Tuesday if vou are available,
Thanks!

Jane Stanczyk

Parmitting Technician

Colorado O# and Gas Conservation Commission
Phone {303 834 2100 ext 5110

FAX (303) 804 2108

E-mail jgnestanczyk@statecous
From: Jubal Terry [mailto:jterry@nfeinc.com]
Sent: Friday, October 09, 2009 3:02 PM

To: Stanczyk, Jane

Ce: Tracy Canning'

Subject:




Dear Jane, pursuant to our telephone conversation yesterday, please find the lccation drawing showing no visible
improvements within 400 of our BM Federat 14-15 pad. Additionally please find the BM Federal 14-18 1000’ radius
Hydrology map. This map indicates that there are on streams, rivers, lakes, ponds. Dry washes, etc. located with in a
1,000 radius of the proposed well location. Alsa, we would like you to use the east facing photo as the designated
reference area.

The 1,400 referenced in the form 2 was Moffat County Road 129. So that would also be the public road on form 2A. Th

“power fines that rin along the road are also 1400 away. The nearest buiiding would be the Robidoux trailer- -

approximately 3500' away, the property line is 623' away and the nearest railroad as far as | can tell is 190,080 away
near Hayden Colorado.

If you need us to do anything eise to help get this permit through the process please let me know. 1 look forward to getting
your comments. Have a great weekend!!

Sincerely,

Jubal S. Terry
Exploration Manager
New Frontier Energy, Inc.
(303) 730-9994 Ext. 228
(303) 324-2265 Cell



